CENTRAL UNIVERSITY OF HARYANA

GIRLS HOSTELS

NOTICE

It is for the information of the old students occupying rooms since the last
academic year in Girls Hostels that they are again requested to vacate the
Hostel Rooms by 25" February 2021 so that the fresh allotment of Hostel
Rooms can be made after necessary repair and cleaning.

In case of non-vacation after the due date, the Hostel Administration will
remove their luggage and will shift it in the Clock Room.

All the Hostellers are again requested to follow the above instructions.

(WardenGirls Hostels)



